Subject: FW: DSCI/CIS 372 Home Unit

Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 11:14:57 AM Pacific Standard Time

From: DSI Director

To: Joe Sventek, Nathan Jacobs

From: Joe Sventek < jsventek@uoregon.edu> **Date:** Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 10:36 AM **To:** DSI Director < dsidirector@uoregon.edu>

Subject: RE: DSCI/CIS 372 Home Unit

Bill,

CIS agrees that CIS should be the home unit for DSCI/CIS 372.

Joe Sventek
Professor and Head
Department of Computer and Information Science
University of Oregon
jsventek@uoregon.edu

From: DSI Director

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:23 AM **To:** Joe Sventek <jsventek@uoregon.edu>

Subject: DSCI/CIS 372 Home Unit

Dear Joe,

The chair of UOCC has indicated that multiply listed courses, such as DSCI/CIS 372, must have a home unit. I propose that CIS be considered the home unit for 372. Please indicate by return email your agreement with this proposition or indicating that you think DSCI should be the home unit. If it is the latter case, we should meet to discuss.

Thanks in advance.

Bill Cresko

Executive Director of the Data Science Initiative

Subject: FW: Math 345 home unit

Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 11:14:44 AM Pacific Standard Time

From: DSI Director

To: Joe Sventek, Nathan Jacobs

From: Daniel Dugger <ddugger@uoregon.edu> **Date:** Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 10:27 AM **To:** DSI Director <dsidirector@uoregon.edu>

Subject: Re: Math 345 home unit

Dear Bill,

I agree with this suggestion that MATH be the home unit for DSCI/MATH 345.

Dan

From: DSI Director <dsidirector@uoregon.edu> **Sent:** Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:22 AM **To:** Daniel Dugger <ddugger@uoregon.edu>

Subject: Math 345 home unit

Dear Dan,

The chair of UOCC has indicated that multiply listed courses, such as DSCI/MATH 345, must have a home unit. I propose that MATH be considered the home unit for 345. Please indicate by return email your agreement with this proposition or indicating that you think DSCI should be the home unit. If it is the latter case, we should meet to discuss.

Thanks in advance.

Bill Cresko

Executive Director of the Data Science Initiative